
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

 

Homework sheets will be sent home with your child on Friday. If you need an extra copy, 

please ask the class teacher. Please return homework with your child’s name on and in their 

folders. Homework should be returned by Wednesday.  

Thank you for your support, 

Year 2 Team.   

CLIC learn its: 
5+4=9 
5+6=11 
6+7=13 
8+7=15 

5x table including 11X5=55 and 12x5=60  

Spelling: These are the list of words children will be tested on Friday 31st of January: lamb, climb, comb, 
limb, thumb, bomb, numb, crumb, famous, shoe.  
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